

PRESS RELEASE

April 10, 2009 For Immediate Release Further Information Contact: Joe Allen 678-924-8171

GPCID Welcomes Visit From U.S. Rep. John Linder

Meeting affords update opportunities and idea exchange

(Duluth)—Congressman John Linder was an honored guest at this week's meeting of the board of directors for the Gwinnett Place Community Improvement District (GPCID).

A brief overview of recently completed projects as well as status updates on continuing long-term goals were conducted for Linder's benefit and other meeting attendees.

"The Gwinnett Place CID is an excellent example of communities coming together to improve their circumstances, and I appreciate their hard work towards the betterment of my community," Linder said. "They have come up with some wonderful ideas, and solid plans to ensure they come to fruition. I enjoyed my visit this morning very much."

In addition to the update presentation, Linder took the opportunity to discuss his views on issues raised by GPCID board members.

The GPCID is in regular communication with Linder's office and with representatives of other state, local and federal elected officials serving Gwinnett County residents.

Chief priority for greater Gwinnett Place remains the replacement of the Pleasant Hill Road bridge over I-85. Plans call for a reconstructed crossing and establishment of a single-point urban interchange, which will with the addition of other area improvements allow for increased capacity and traffic flow.

Photos - picasaweb.google.com/gwinnettplacecid/BODMeeting4809JohnLinderVisit#